
 
  
 
 
 
 
       
        
TO:  All State Agencies/Institutions Directors 
 
FROM: Robin R. Reidman, Risk Manager, State Fleet Services 
 
DATE: September 21, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: Motor Vehicle Collision Report 
 
 
State Fleet Services experienced a total of 303 reported motor vehicle collisions from 
July 1, 2005 through June 30, 2006.    
  
The most frequent type of crash continues to be backing.  31 percent of State Fleet 
collisions during this period were caused by improper backing.  Unrecovered collision 
repair cost is a factor in establishing rental rates for State Fleet vehicles.  Backing 
collisions are almost always preventable.   
 
Safe driving is everyone’s concern.  No one is immune from a crash.  The attached 
charts and graphs represent the data visually.  Please share it with your entire staff. 
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